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Gulf Coast Renaissance Corporation

Gulf Coast Renaissance Corp. to Host Economic Development and Business Forum
GULFPORT, Miss. (Oct. 29, 2013) – Gulf Coast Renaissance Corp. officials today announced that the company, a non-profit Community Development Financial Institution since 2010, will host the Hattiesburg Economic Development and Business Forum in Hattiesburg.

Business owners and aspiring entrepreneurs in Hattiesburg and the surrounding area are invited to attend the forum, sponsored in part by Mississippi Power, on Tuesday, November 12. There is no charge to attend the event, which will be held from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. at the Historic Hattiesburg Train Depot. A complimentary lunch, co-sponsored by Renaissance and The First, A National Banking Association, will be served.

Business industry experts, including representatives from Renaissance, the Small Business Administration; the Mississippi Development Authority (MDA); The First, A National Banking Association; Mississippi Power; Mississippi Small Business Development Center; London & Stetelman Commercial Realtors; and the City of Hattiesburg, will share their knowledge and experience through presentations, small group discussions and one-on-one feedback. Topics that will be covered include various business lending programs; SBA Loan Guarantee Program; MDA small business services and local commercial development incentives.

“We expanded Gulf Coast Renaissance’s scope of services to include business lending programs in 2011 because we found we could help fill a real need to support small business owners and entrepreneurs in this state,” said Kimberly LaRosa, CEO and president of Gulf Coast Renaissance Corp. “Our forum, located in one of Mississippi’s most rapidly growing and progressive cities, is an extension of that goal, offering a variety of useful resources and invaluable counsel from an esteemed group of business leaders.”

To register for the Hattiesburg Economic Development and Business Forum, go to www.msgcrc.com and complete a reservation form or contact Renaissance at 228-896-3386. 
About Gulf Coast Renaissance Corp.:

Gulf Coast Renaissance Corp., founded in 2007 by several South Mississippi business leaders in the wake of Hurricane Katrina’s devastation, is a nonprofit community development financial institution focused on developing communities which provide safe, quality housing solutions and economic opportunities. Through its non-traditional lending and many valuable community partnerships, GCRC has made the dream of homeownership a reality for more than 900 families, resulting in an economic impact of approximately $39.6 million in Mississippi. In September 2011, GCRC launched the Small Business Development Fund to stimulate the economic development efforts of the organization. For more information about Gulf Coast Renaissance Corp., please go to msgcrc.com, like us on Facebook at facebook.com/gulfcoastrenaissance or call 228-896-3386.
